
Dear Nurses! 

 
Taiwan Association Nurse Practitioners, are pleased to announce that the Asian and Pacific Congress 
for Nurse Practitioners 2025 (APCNP 2025) Conference will be held on November 1-2, 2025, in 
Taipei, Taiwan. 

The theme of the conference is “Leveraging Generative AI in Advanced Practice Nursing to 
Optimize Health and Well-being.” 

APCNP 2025- inviting submissions for oral and poster presentations, with abstract submission 
opening on March 1, 2025. 

Call for Abstracts (starts on March 1, 2025) 
Abstract types include: Original Articles, Review Articles, Case Reports, Meta-Analyses, and EBN. 
For more details: https://2025apcnp.com/submission/ 

Early Bird Registration (starts on March 1, 2025) 
For more details: https://2025apcnp.com/registration/ 

Fo other details, visit:  

APCNP 2025 Official Website 
https://2025apcnp.com/ 

 
Warm regards, 
 
Chia-Hao (Peja) Fan 
International Affairs Committee 
Taiwan Association Nurse Practitioners 

 


